
FSU Center for Autism & Related Disabilities
IEP and 504 Basics

FSU CARD is dedicated to  
providing individuals with autism 

or related disabilities, their families, 
and professionals who work 
with them, free consultation, 

resources, and educational support 
to build knowledge, confidence, 
infrastructure, and sustainability 

within the community.

Presented by Debi Bennis from the Florida Network on Disabilities this 
training will cover the major differences between IEPs and 504 Plans, help 
differentiate between medical diagnosis and educational classification, and 
give examples of the accommodations that can be used to help support a 

student’s success in different educational settings.  

Tuesday, August 14, 2018 
6:00 PM CST

Bay County Public Library, 898 W 11th St,  
Panama City, FL 32401, and webinar via Zoom platform 

To register contact Karen Williams, 850-215-4330,  
karen.williams@med.fsu.edu


